
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
October 29, 2024 
 
California Department of State Hospitals 
Stephanie Clendenin, Director  
1215 O Street Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Subject: Letter of Support for the County of Humboldt’s Incompetent to Stand Trial Diversion 
and Community Based Restoration Programming 
 
Dear Ms. Clendenin:  
 
This letter is to confirm the Humboldt County - Behavioral Health’s support for the County of 
Humboldt’s Incompetent to Stand Trial Diversion and Community-Based Restoration 
programming. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Paul Bugnacki 
Behavioral Health Deputy Director  
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